
Fairhaven  Police  seek
public’s help in identifying
thieves
“Let’s make it a two for one! These two class acts also stole
items from Marshall’s at approximately 7:20 p..m. yesterday.
Put their faces throughout the Facebook world and help them do
what’s right by coming forward. That always looks much better
in a police report!” – Fairhaven Police Department: Call (508)
997-7421.
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